
COLLEGE 
COMMEMORATES 
9/11  

The College commemorated the 10th 
anniversary of September 11 and 
marked Constitution Day on September 
6 with several events ― including 
seminars, creation of a mural 
symbolizing hope rising from destruction, 
a tree planting and talks.  Classes were 
suspended from 9:55 a.m. to 2:50 p.m. 
so that the Albertus Community could 
come together for prayer, reflection and 
remembrance. 
 

"WE THE 

Carolyn Behan Kraus '86 
Appointed Vice President 

Carolyn Behan Kraus ’86, associate vice president for 
development and alumni relations, has been appointed 
to the new position of vice president for development 
and alumni relations, taking on additional advancement 
and leadership responsibilities.  As chief development 
officer, she will oversee and direct the development 
and fundraising activities crucial to the College’s future; 

she will continue to serve as the principal liaison to the alumni community.  A 
former high school art teacher, she received a Master of Arts in Liberal 
Studies degree from Wesleyan University, and has served in a variety of 
administrative roles here at Albertus over two decades.   
 
 

Prize-winning Author to 
Speak on Campus 

Carlos Eire, National Book Award recipient in 2003 for 
his memoir “Waiting for Snow in Havana: Confessions 
of a Cuban Boy” will speak on Thursday, October 13 to 
members of the College and New Haven communities; 
alumni are invited to join the conversation.  The title of 
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PEOPLE: 
AN 
ARTIST'S 

RESPONSE 

A postcard art show drew submissions 
from the Albertus Community and artists 
around the country.  Entries explore the 
impact of the U.S. Constitution and the 
Bill of Rights on the lives of people living 
in the United States post 9/11.  The 
exhibition remains on view in the 
Learning Commons at Rosary Hall 
through September.  
 

RIBBON 
CUTTING: 

Students, faculty, 
staff and Trustees, all wielding scissors, 
cut the ribbon to officially open the new 
turf surface athletic field. 
 

 
OPEN 
HOUSE Do 
you know an adult 
who has been 
thinking about 

finishing or starting an undergraduate 
degree?  The Open House for the 
undergraduate accelerated degree 
program in the School of Evening and 
Graduate Programs, on Wednesday, 
September 21, from 5:30 to 7 p.m. in 
Aquinas Hall, can answer all his or her 
questions. For details, or to make a 
reservation, your friend can call 203-773-
6997 or 203-773-8536; click here to 

register online. 
 

ALUMNI 
CHAPTERS 

his talk is “Waiting for Snow, Learning to Die: 
Confessions of a Wayward Historian,” his second memoir, appeared in 2010.  
Eire is the T. Lawrason Riggs Professor of History and Religious Studies at 
Yale University; the professorship is named for the Reverend Riggs, who was 
a member of the original faculty at Albertus and the first chaplain for Catholic 
students at Yale.  The talk takes place at 11:10 a.m. in the Tagliatela 
Academic Center.  Light lunch will be available.  Make reservations at 
alumni@albertus.edu.   
 
 

Save the Date 
 
See all the fun we had last 
year! 

 
15TH ANNUAL FALL FEST 
Friday:  
Athletic Hall of  Fame Dinner 
Saturday:  
Fall Fest 
 
 

Panel on the Latino Experience in 
Connecticut 

As part of the Tagliatela Business and Leadership Lecture Series: Honoring 
our Diversity, the College will present a panel discussion on the Latino 
Experience in Connecticut on September 29, in honor of Hispanic Heritage 
Month (September 15-October 15).  The panel features Nilvio Perez, director 
of admission at Albertus; Ulysses Arrigoitia, vice president and general 
manager, Univision/Telefutura; and Albertus student Margarita Brown ’13.  Dr. 
Christine Atkins, assistant professor of foreign languages and director of the 
Honors Program, will moderate.  The program takes place in the Tagliatela 
Academic Center at 11:10 a.m; light lunch will be available.  Alumni are 
invited, and can make reservations at alumni@albertus.edu.  
 
 

New Award Named to Honor Sr. Charles 
Marie Brantl, O.P. 

The Department of Business Administration, Management and Sport 
Management has established the Sr. Charles Marie Brantl Academic 
Excellence Award.  The award honors the many years of leadership, service, 
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COAST TO 
COAST 

The Albertus Alumni Chapter of 
California will hold its first meet and 
greet on Saturday, October 1 in Marina 
Del Rey. The East Shore (CT) Alumni 
Chapter is opening its fall bus trip on 
Saturday, November 5, to New York City 
to graduates and friends of the College.  
Click here for all the details on each 

Chapter’s event. 
 
 
 

guidance, vision and commitment to Albertus by Sr. Charles, who retired at 
the end of the last academic year.  It will be given annually to a department 
student who demonstrates academic leadership, service and commitment. 
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